
 

SEPTEMBER 2016 

BAGEL BRUNCH  WONDERFUL AT SKIP & NANCY USEN’S! 

   With about 45 guests attending the bagel brunch, Skip and Nancy hit another 

successful event out of the park! Made-to-order omeletts, fresh fruit platters, 

and several varieties of lox were just a few of the items offered. Waffles and  

assorted bagels were in ample supply, and the healthy and kosher menu 

pleased everyone’s palate.  It was nice to meet nearby neighbors, and the 

newer members of MJC. The home had its usual welcoming feel, but not as 

welcoming as our hosts, Skip and Nancy!  How blessed we are to have the 

Usens in our group for their generosity, kindness, and delicious gifts to others!  

    Vice-President Laurie Majors presented an award to Richard Lavin for his 

Rotary donation of $700 to MJC.  Laurie received an award from Midge Reis-

man for the many hats Laurie wears in her service to MJC. 

This is the official publication of the Mountain Jewish Community of Lake Arrowhead, Crestline, and Surrounding Communities. 



 MORE BAGEL BRUNCH! 

BAGEL BRUNCH 

GOT CATS? GOT DOGS? GOT FLEAS? 

          PATRICK RAINS, DVM  WILL SPEAK ABOUT HIS LIFE AS A VETERINARIAN 

September 17th, 7:30  PM,  at the home of Leslie & Norton Marks  

484 Old Toll Road, Lake Arrowhead  

Directions:  From Peninsula, turn onto Old Toll Road.  Continue to the first inter - 

section at Pioneer Road, and then go right. Continue uphill a little way until you see a short 

stone pillar and access road on your right.  It is located down that road  

between 580 and 588 Pioneer Road. The road dead ends at their home. Most parking is on 

Pioneer Road and is a relatively short walk down. Carpooling is great, too!  

RSVP:  Laurie (909) 336-5700, by Sept. 12th.  What would you like to bring? 

 

 

 

 

    HERE’S WISHING SAM BOULAND A SPEEDY RECOVERY! 



  

MJC HAS OUR OWN WEBSITE! 

         You’ll now be able to view your monthly newsletters online by going to: 

                                                   mountainjewishcommunity.org   

        Please tell your friends to visit the website to learn more about us. At this site you will be 
able to see past newsletters, and see what’s coming up for the next month. Thank you Midge 
Reisman, for creating this beautiful site so that all of us can keep up-to-date on MJC events, and 
see how much good we do for our local mountain community. 
 

         Do you have something of importance that you want MJC and its members to know about? 
Our email will provide you with a place to put your thoughts and requests. Please contact:  

mountainjewishcommunity17@gmail.com 

SAVE THE DATE! 

OCTOBER 8TH 

ROSH HASHANAH CELEBRATION  

 HOSTED AT THE HOME 

OF SELWYN AND GLYNIS GERBER 

 

 

 

 

 

GLORIA ELROY, SHIRLEY FRANKEL,  LESLIE 

MARKS,  JUDY SAKATIAN, BILL TURKEL,  & 

ANNA WILSON 

 

MARY JUSTINE LANYON & ARMAND LESAGE, 

NANCY & SKIP USEN 
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